COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchuseh Street, E.C. 3.

25th July, 1939,

H, Dear Sirs,

With reference to the3 rd Special Survey No.2
which becameé due at the end of lay }ast in the case of
the steamer "MERSEY", I have to acquaint you that I
an in receipt of a letter from the Owners from which it
appears that they desire to postpone the inspection
untll the end of the present year.

In view of your inspection of the vessel 19;
Harch last, (Hull Report No.49820), I shall be glad ;o
learn for the information of the Committee, whether you
are of the opinion that the desired postponement may be
favourably considered.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors, Clerk,to the
Classification Cormittee,
HIULL,




